S$27. FOLLOWING THE PUBLIC POUND: FALKIRK COMMUNITY TRUST

The Council had previously agreed that the scrutiny of those organisations which received
full or part funding be undertaken by the Scrutiny Committee.

The Committee considered a report by the Chief Executive presenting information about
the agreement between the Council and Falkirk Community Trust for the period 1 April
2012 to 31 March 2013, in line with Following the Public Pound procedure.

Details were given of the organisations objective and service outcomes; performance;
financial overview and policy and risk implications. The Committee also considered the
Trust’s performance report for 2012/13 together with its Annual Report and Financial
Statement

Decision
The Committee noted the progress and performance of the Trust during the period

2012/13. The Committee also requested a report on the current and planned use of
Falkirk Town Hall.



